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December 31, 1999 

Director of the Division of Records 
and Reporting 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0870 

Gentlemen: 

We are requesting that you do not approve and issue a certificate of authorization for water and 
wastewater certificates to Intercoastal Utilities, Inc. until they correct the odor emanating from 
the Ponte Vedra sewage treatment plant next to the south entrance of the Sawgrass Country Club. 
We live at 13 Walkers Ridge Drive in Ponte Vedra Beach and can swell the odor on a frequent 
basis. Many people within the community have written letters requesting that Intercoastal correct 
the odor problem, however, to dute the odor continues. We have lived at this residence for 6 
years and until the recent enlargement of the wastewater facility we did not have an odor problem. 

Your attention to this matter is appreciated . 

Very truly yours, 
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